
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

RELEVANT FACT 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
In today´s Enagás Board of Directors meeting, Mr. Luis Valero Artola accepted 
the position of Enagás’s Independent Director, for which he was appointed by 
the Annual General Meeting held on March 25th, 2014. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Madrid, 29th, April, 2014 
Secretary to the Board 

 
 
 

 
 

 


